
 
 
 

Sunday 14th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
My dear brothers and sisters, 
 
Greetings to you and your loved ones this Remembrance Sunday. November is indeed a month 
dedicated to those that have gone before us and we fondly remember our family and friends. It 
is a time of reflection and an opportunity to reconnect with our loved ones in a special way and 
to thank them for the sacrifices they made for us.  
 
Similarly, we give thanks and praise to all those soldiers from all nationalities that sacrificed 
their lives for our country. Though the years have passed, the memories live on. They say time is 
a great healer. Perhaps this is true but I will let you be the judge of that. With this in mind, I 
would like to share a short story that captured me.  
 
 
On God’s Time 
 
A man walked to the top of a hill to talk to God. 
 
The man asked, “God, what’s a million years to you?” and God said, “A minute.” 
 
Then the man asked, “Well, what’s a million dollars to you?” and God said, “A penny.” 
 
Then the man asked, “God…..can I have a penny?” and God said, “Sure…..in a minute.” 
 
If you are not sure what this story is saying please re-read. It is a  powerful declaration of reality 
and simply puts everything into perspective.  
 
As you embark on a new week ahead, I pray that God blesses you with his abundant graces and 
favours.  
 
We remain forever united in love and prayer.  
 
Yours,  
 
Rev Fr Nicholas Nwanzi 


